
BIG News in a Small School…

Queens Lutheran School, in Astoria, is a small school with a big heart. Although, the
entire student body consists of 48 students, Queens Lutheran School has collected of
$565.25 to send to Haiti for their Earthquake Relief. These donations were received
through Chapel offerings donated by the staff, students, and parents during the month
of February.

Along with their contributions to Haiti, Queens Lutheran Schools has sponsored many
organizations throughout the school year. They have sent funds to Saint Jude
Children’s Hospital, Doctors without Borders, and Pennies for Patients.

Hats off to Queens Lutheran School for a job well done!


